Environment, Transport & Development Dept
FAO
2 2 OCT 2013
Onto
PEM Ref



Mr Nelson.

Greater Norwich development partnership

PO box 3466

Norwich

NR7 7NX

11th October 2013

Dear Sir,

I am concerned as there is an increasing amount of urban building appearing on the rural land. Norfolk has lots of natural green land and all the building is ruining the environment.

I think we should limit the amount of houses being built on the land as it forces animals to be driven out of their habitat and trees are being cut down reducing the amount of oxygen being put into the atmosphere. If animals lose their habits then they will be driven to live in cities and towns and could be killed by people who see them as pests.

In Trowse there are plans for 1000 houses to be built in the Whittlingham are witch is a part of Norwich of outstanding beauty. Current urban dwellers need a place that has not yet been spoilt by new houses. Whittlingham is a place largely populated by animals and wildlife due to the broad and animals would have to leave when houses are built on their habitat.

If houses continue being built on this scale then more families will need facilities such as schools and shops and there will not be enough to cater for everyone,

meaning a lower level of education until another school is built, again using more land. If to many people are populating the area then there will be a reduced amount of job opportunities.

There are still numerous disused industrial areas that would be a far better place to build housing accommodation than on green countryside.

I think if we can gradually reduce the amount of urban building then we can help improve the state of the environment and atmosphere

Your sincerely

Safia Kaya